
 
 
 

 

Tuesday 21st March 2017 

Dear All 

The Local Authority Inspection went well last week and we look forward to receiving the report in a 

few weeks’ time. On the whole it was very positive, but we do have some recommendations we 

need to implement straight away. We were told that the doors should be locked as soon as the bell 

goes at 09:00. Therefore, I must ask parents to make sure that they leave the building before the 

bell goes and not to enter the building once the bell has sounded. After 09:00 please drop all 

messages off at the office.  

May I remind you that mobile phones should not be used inside the school building unless you have 

express permission from myself. This means that at no time must a pupil have sight of your phone 

in the school building. 

We are making good progress towards being judged a good school at our next OFSTED inspection!   

SIAMS Inspection (Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools) 

On Thursday 23rd March we have another inspection! This time we are being inspected in our 

capacity as a church school. The inspection seeks to find out the following; 

1. How well does the school, through its distinctive Christian character, meet the needs of all 

learners? 

2. What is the impact of collective worship on the school community? 

3. How effective is religious education? 

4. How effective are the leadership and management of the school as a church school?   

The inspector is Rev. David Hatrey and he will be in school between 08:00 and 18:00. He will be 

talking to parents at about 09:00, so please let me know if you would like to contribute to the 

inspection. If you are unable to make it, but would like to make a written contribution please do so!  

 

Kindest regards 

Kay Bridson  
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Register now to make sure we don’t miss out 

 

 

 



 


